Cambridge Public Library

Board of Library Trustees

February March 24, 2016
Minutes

A regular meeting of the Board of Libraty T'tustees was held on Matrch 24, 2016 at 6:30 PM in the Trustees’ Room,
449 Broadway. 'The following members of the Board of Library Trustees were present:

Janet Axelrod
William Barry
Patticia Payne
James Roosevelt

Nancy Woods

Also present:

¢ Susan Flannery, Director of Libraries
® Jennifer Simpson, Executive Assistant

Minutes from the Februaty 25" meeting wete approve

\ @
Correspondence was acknowledged from Geeta Pradhan. M{///é;;nn //////s instructed t/{///é/,;fgs})ond to Ms. Pradhan.
' & L0
Old Business: %/////////// ©
¢ Ms. Flannery updated the Board on the E{?ﬁdm//%%” mttoduc/’l//r/gf% usan Hartnett as the new Director of
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Development for the Cambridge Public 1o oundit s///;/%%ett formerly served as the Executive
Director of the Cambridg ation Centet, a éalth of administrative and community
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e Ms. Flannery informeg/_l}/fp Board t%{ /following’ly %:ti.tement, é/é/nbﬂdge Public Library’s Deputy

Director, Karen Brown, ég/}/}ewe as /;/ctl.n Ditectop, of Libraties until a new Director of Libraries is found.
red approved BYA 9) ding: increases for building maintenance, Minuteman
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® Ms. Fla/{{fé( howed the B%fg %1//6 bitectural plans for the new Valente Branch, describing active

2ty 5 td the
comum@glvement in th/e/%?"' g O%{iﬁ;}%d Cambridge Street Upper Schools & Community Complex

% status of the search for a new Director of Libraries.

o
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- & Ms. Payne updatce

New Business: //////’/////// d/
® The Board adopted the Caé/; 1 '-ge Public Library Privacy Statement and Cambridge Public Library Protocol

v

for Emergency ercumstancé/s/ Involving Juveniles.
® The Board discussed dates for upcoming meetings.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Nancy Woods, Secretary



